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Comments: Thank you for the opportunity to submit comments to your proposed new rules 7700 &amp; 7710. As

a mountain biker, it's important to me that we are careful in how we manage electric-assist mountain bikes on

trails to protect the user experience of those recreating on non-motorized USFS trails.

 

I'm extremely concerned about the current approach to classify e-bikes as motorized vehicles.  

 

Personally, I feel all e-bikes should be categorized as motorized and do not feel any class of e-bikes should have

access to non-motorized trails.  


